
THS Performance Arts Booster Meeting 
Minutes: December 6, 2021 at 7:00pm, Chorus Room  
 
Call to Order was made by Michele De La Rosa at 7:00 

o 1st Thea Rudland 
o 2nd Mrs. Zimmerman 
o Unanimous vote to start meeting.  

 
Review of last month’s meeting minutes: 

• Motion to accept the minutes 
o 1st Mary Guzman 
o 2nd Mrs. Zimmerman 
o Unanimous vote to accept the minutes.  

 
Treasurer’s Report 

• Asset $20,535.36 

• About $600 will be reimbursed to Mrs. Zimmerman for costumes.  

• A motion was made to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  
o 1st Terry Moore 
o 2nd Pedro Guzman 
o Unanimous vote to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  

 
Director’s Report: 

• Adjudication went very well. Discussed understanding it will take several years to get to the level we were at 
before COVID.  

• Scheduling for next semester has everyone busy.  

• Discussed level 3 and 4 students will receive weighted credit across the arts.  

• Planning for Benefit and Winter concert are in fill swing and things are more cluttered this year but overall, 
things look promising.  

• Please email Mr. Moore any vaccination records as an attachment instead of an embedded picture. Mr. Moore 
will send an email with more information on this when ready.  

• Auditions for solo’s will be held soon.   

• Show case will be on January 12th.  

• All day rehearsal on Saturday Dec 16th, followed by caroling that night from 6-9pm.  

• Please remember to pay your choir dues. We are still missing over half the class’s payments. You can pay on 
THSPAB.org using PayPal or send a check directly to us. Show Choir is $150, Concert Choir is $50 and mixed Choir 
is $25. If you have a financial hardship or if there is any reason you cannot pay or need more time to pay, please 
reach out to Mr. Moore directly. 

• Important schedule dates, rehearsals, performances, and directions are on Google Classroom as a spreadsheet. 
You can sync dates with your calendar using Google Calendar. All students and parents should check often.  

 
Costumes: 

• If you have any problems finding the right color tights or character shoes, try foot lights located in downtown 
Frederick. 

• Please let Mrs. Zimmerman know if you need any adjustments made. 

• Please remember to bring costume fee’s in if any are due.   
 
BINGO: 

• BINGO – Date set for Jan. 23, 2022 at the Elk from 2-6pm. Set up to start around 11:30am.  

• Bingo committee has submitted permits needed.  

• Need to get sponsors and donations in, please keep working on this.  

• We need to find donations for the big ticket item prizes to get people interested in playing. 



• Flyers will be sent out and posted on Social Media.  

• Discussed bringing in packets with tickets to class on Dec 20th. 

• We need lots of volunteers. Will send out a sign up genius.  

• Bingo committee meets every other Sunday starting November 14, 2021 at 7pm via google meet.  
 
No new business to discuss. Next general meeting is Monday January 3rd at 7pm. The board will meet the same day at 
6pm. 
 
Close: 

• A motion to close the general meeting was made.  
o 1st by Thea Rudland. 
o 2nd by Terry Moore.  

• Unanimous vote to close the meeting at 8:00pm 


